Quoreges H

I am writing this letter to ask for permission to take a group of 7 FFA Members to

Hardinsburg, Kentucky for FFA camp. We will be gone June 18th-22nd. The students are
attending camp to connect with other FFA members around the state. They will learn valuable
leadership skills, training for their positions, they will be networking, and they will be bonding
as a team. This opportunity is a wonderful experience that | think my students should be able to

attend.

Board of Education,

Sincerely,
Brooke Darnell
FFA Advisor

MP‘




